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 Dear Elected Official,
 
I've hear that today is the last day for public testimony on the budget.  I know times are tough,
 but please keep the funding of education a top priority.  I have one child attending Gastineau
 Community School, in Douglas, AK and another one will start in the fall.  This is a
 wonderful, thriving public school.  WE CAN NOT AFFORD to mess up pubic schools.     
 
Public schools have already suffered so many cuts and are operating at bear bones.  We need
 to keep all families, (both economically advantage and disadvantaged) believing in the public
 school system.  To do this, we must all show it's a priority and important.  Please fund public
 Schools to the fullest amount possible.  Investing in our children, is investing in our future.
 
Thanks for your time,
Sincerely,
Lisa EaganLagerquist
1102 Fifth Street, 
Douglas, AK 99824
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